From: Richard E Lippoth <info@midasgoldcomments.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 2:40 PM
To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Approve permit for Stibnite

Payette National Forest,

The permitting process for the Stibnite Project has been thorough, and long and hopefully it is approaching a decision. |
am in favor of a permit being given to Midas Gold for the Stibnite Gold Project, Idaho. The project is in a historical
mining area that has seen considerable past mining activity and new work there will likely reverse some of the existing
damage. Plus, the project will be a source of new high paying jobs and real wealth creation. Alternative 2 would appear
to be the best option to pursue and Alternative 5 should be eliminated from future discussion

Most Respectfully,

Richard E. Lippoth



